
 
COVID-19 POLICIES & PROCEDURES 

 
The novel coronavirus, COVID-19, has been declared a worldwide pandemic by the 
World Health Organization. COVID-19 is extremely contagious and has significant 
person-to-person spread. As a result, federal, state, and local governments and federal 
and state health agencies have recommended social distancing measures and have, in 
many locations, required ongoing prohibitions on the congregation of groups of people 
of various sizes.  
 
Before entering the Boys & Girls Clubs of Greater Flint, all individuals must wear a mask 
that covers the nose and mouth. Upon entry, individuals will be asked to use hand 
sanitizer and then will be screened using a touchless thermometer. If the temperature is 
below 100.3 degrees, the individual will be permitted into the building. If the 
temperature is at or above 100.3 degrees, the individual will be asked to leave the 
premises.  
 
Social distancing practices will be implemented and enforced to prevent the spread of 
COVID-19. Individuals will be asked to use hand sanitizer or wash hands at an 
increased rate. The Boys & Girls Clubs of Greater Flint will sanitize highly touched 
surfaces frequently. There will be a spray system used to sanitize the building regularly.  
 
If an individual becomes ill or displays symptoms of illness, they will be quarantined in a 
designated space and their parent/guardian will be called to pick them up immediately.  
 
The Boys & Girls Clubs of Greater Flint maintain safety as its top priority and will utilize 
the proper measures to sanitize and keep members, staff, and volunteers safe.  
 

Any questions can be directed to Tauzzari Robinson, Chief Executive Officer, at 
trobinson@bgclubflint.org or 810-249-3413.  
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